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                 Announcement!!! 

The Annual General Meeting (AGM) has been scheduled 

for Saturday, 23rd of July 2022 from 10H00. The HOA 

will be distributing the AGM Notice soon.  

All correspondence may be emailed to 

admin@islandsestate.co.za. Members are also welcome 

to contact the HOA office @ (012) 244 0777 for any 

further assistance in this regard.  

 

Inside This Issue 

PG. 2 

The Mashie Course has finally been 

reconstructed; here is a sneak peek into the 

new course. 

PG. 3 

The security and maintenance team have 

undergone a firefighting training course. 

PG. 3 

The maintenance team is currently busy 

with maintenance at the clubhouse 
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The Mashie Course …  

Then and now… 

The HOA together with the Ingadi Maintenance team 

undertook a project of reconstructing the Island’s Mashie 

course in August 2021 and we are proud to announce that 

the reconstruction was fully completed in June 2022.  

Members are now welcome to put on their golf hats and 

enjoy the new course.  

The Mashie Course Now… 

 BEFORE RECONSTRUCTION 
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 Fire Fighting Training 

With the winter season upon us; gas heaters, fireplaces 

and other such warming and or heating appliances are 

being utilized to keep us warm however disasters are 

always unforeseen and fires can break out at any time. 

The average time for fire brigades to respond to a 

callout is approximately an hour which could easily be 

disastrous should a house catch fire. Therefore, the 

HOA, has purchased a fire trailer to ensure we have the 

necessary equipment to assist should there be a fire 

breakout in the estate. In addition, our security and 

maintenance team have undergone and will 

continuously undergo a firefighting training session 

with the fire trailer to ensure that we are always ready 

to deal with any such disasters.  

We advise all members with fire extinguishers to ensure 

that they are serviced and fully operational. Always be 

vigilant and safe when using hazardous essentials.  

 

  

Maintenance of the Clubhouse 

The maintenance team is currently busy with 

maintenance at the clubhouse and as such it is 

unavailable for bookings and or functions as of the 20th 

of June 2022 up until the 01st of July 2022. The 

clubhouse will reopen for bookings and functions as of 

the 02nd of July 2022. To book the clubhouse, members 

can send an email to admin@islandestate.co.za 

  

 

 

 

 

THE NEW STAFF UNIFORM 
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